
From: John Malet-Bates 

Sent: 13 August 2017 22:19 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: 2017/3535/P: Flat 4 25 Pilgrim's Lane 

Dear Tony, 

HCAAC objects to the proposed new railings as out of character with the house and the CA. We felt 

that a standard balustrade with range of verticals only would be better, also safer, non-climb. 

The existing railings are strange but may be original (?) and we query the origin of the existing french 

doors. 

Regards, 

John Malet-Bates 

For Hampstead CAAC 


